
 
February 22, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2018-0028 
 Energy+ Inc. – 2019 Cost of Service Application 

Clarification Questions on TMMC Updated Evidence 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 8, please find attached Energy+’s Clarification 
Questions on Toyota Motor Manufacturing Canada Inc. (TMMC) Updated Evidence in the above 
noted proceeding. All intervenors have been copied on this filing. 
 
As part of the submission, Energy+ is filing a redacted version of “EnergyPlus Clarification 
Question 8” on the public record.  The information that is being filed in confidence is entirely 
consistent with the information the Ontario Energy Board previously ruled as confidential in its 
December 21, 2018 Decision on Confidentiality Requests. 
 
Energy+ has provided unredacted copies of the document listed above to parties’ counsel and 
experts or consultants who have executed the Board’s form of Declaration and Undertaking.  
 
In keeping with the requirements of the Practice Direction, Energy+ is filing two confidential 
unredacted versions of the documents listed above in hard copy only. The unredacted versions 
of the documents have been placed in a sealed envelope marked “Confidential”. These 
documents are marked “Confidential”, and Energy+ has identified the portions of the documents 
in respect of which confidentiality is claimed through the use of sidebars (“˫”) and printed on 
yellow paper. Energy+ requests that the unredacted documents be kept confidential. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA, C.Dir 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
c.c.   Borden Ladner Gervais, John A.D. Vellone 
 Intervenors of Record 


